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                            24th February 2024 
 

 
 

 
10 Downing Street, 

London, 
SW1A 2AA 
 

 
Dear Prime Minister, 

 
 

You have had ample time and opportunity to respond to my complaints. More breaches 
of protocols and procedures, the same as with your predecessors. I cc’d in Sue Grey, 
and I did not hear back from her. As head of ethics this was a surprise. It is clear you 

do not want to expose the government to charges of child abuse, covered in the bundle I 
sent you.  

 
However, trying to avoid these criminal acts lays you open to charges of trying to 

pervert justice and abusing the power of your office.  
 
It is clear from early testaments of the Lampard enquiry something has gone terribly 

wrong. As you will know, this does not just happen in Essex due to our national 
integrated system.  

 
Non and wrong diagnoses leaves these children exposed so you can come in on budget. 

Whilst you are trying to avoid the situation, more children are being damaged, and their 
health and future put at risk.  
 

Just in case you are working hard to resolve these issues and need more time, please 
let me know. Otherwise, I will have no option but to continue.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Howard Lamb 
DC 

The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 

020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018 

 

 


